
      News from Mrs.VanderWall’s 
3rd Grade 

May 26, 2017 

Reading:  This week we began our genre 
unit.  We read and compared two books: 
Just a Dream and The Wartville Wizard.  
One was realistic fiction about a boy who 
has a dream about the future.  The other 
was fantasy about a wizard that makes 
trash stick to you.  Both books taught us 
about the importance of taking card of the 
world.  


Please continue having your child read at 
home!!

Writing:  Informational Pieces are due! 
Some students still need to finish.  Please 
try and find time over the weekend to get 
these done.  

Science: Mrs VanSlooten will be teach-
ing science to my students.

Social Studies:   The Growth of Mi-
chigan continues. The last two activities are 
manufacturing and automobile industry.

Spelling: Spelling is done for the year! Math: We took our Unit 4 test today.  
Next week, we will begin our last unit: Sto-
ry Problems (one and two step).  


Remember to do xtramath!!

Specials Schedule 

Monday - Memorial Day


Tuesday - Art & All Library Books Due!


Wednesday - Gym


Thursday - Music


Friday - Art

Other Need to Knows!     


No School on Monday (Memorial Day)


All library books are due on Tuesday.


Reading Counts has ended.  The party will 
be next week.


Last day of school: June 9 dismissal at 12:15.


Class blog: mvanderw.edublogs.org


http://mvanderw.edublogs.org

